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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Due to current guidelines being provided by both the government and sports governing 
bodies, Thanet Passport has made the decision to postpone all of their sporting events 
until further notice. 
 
We have also had to make the decision to cancel our remaining swimming sessions for 
Year 4 that were due to take place this term and we hope to be able to reschedule these 
sessions as soon as it is possible to do so. 
 
All after school clubs and sports practices will continue as planned unless government 
guidelines inform us differently with the exception of the clubs listed below. 
Choir 
Street Dance 
Inclusive Sport 
 
Thank you as always for your continued support and understanding and apologies for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 
Your Faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs Sparkes 
School Sports Co-ordinator  

 


